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 Report on NSBA Education Technology Site Visit, Cullman, Alabama City 

Schools – February 29-March 2, 2012 

 

 

    Mr. Kenneth Griswold, Mrs. Beth Stone, and Mr. Eddie Prather 

     

 

 

On the dates noted above TPSD Board Members Mrs. Beth Stone and Mr. Eddie 
Prather, along with Mr. Kenneth Griswold, TPSD Curriculum and Team Member, 
attended the 2012 NSBA Education Technology Site Visit hosted by Cullman, 
Alabama City Schools.  Mrs. Stone and Mr. Prather were able to attend the site visit 
on March 1, 2012, while Mr. Griswold was able to participate in the total 
conference.  Mr. Griswold, Mrs. Stone and Mr. Prather have graciously agreed to 
provide summary information on this conference.   
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